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DIRECTOR ’S Corner   

 Hello HOGS!!! 

 We had some great rides to end the season and lead us into summer with the 4 Lakes 

ride and the Crystal Lake ride.  My daughter loved the 4 Lakes ride because of the cloudy/foggy 

riding we did.  That was a great time.  I missed the Crystal Lake ride but heard it was great as 

well.  We started our summer breakfast rides off with a ride through Pioneertown and then 

breakfast at the Route 62 Cafe.  Then in August, we rode up 74 to Paradise Valley Cafe for 

breakfast.   September took us to Julian for lunch and pie and then we made a trip up to Lisa 

Hill's Rib Co. for lunch after the meeting.   

 Early in the year, we had a few stumbles.  We had some issues with the group photo location, then with the dates 

for the Pre-Laughlin run and had to cancel our Lunner for the 2nd year in a row.  So with this in mind, the officers have 

been working hard to make the rest of the year great and next year even better.  As an example, we've already locked in 

next years Pre-Laughlin trip, next years group photo, the annual Black Sheep sponsored "We Are HOG" picnic and this 

years Year End Party is sure to be one of the biggest yet. 

 We also sent out a survey during the summer.  We got some great responses back.  Some of those great 

suggestions we are putting in place.  Instead of waiting until January to do our ride planning session, we did it in early 

October.  One of the suggestions from the survey was "more rides" so instead of the typical 2 a month, we will have 3 or 4.  

Hopefully this will allow those that haven't been able to make the 1 or 2 have a chance to hit some of the others.   

 As we welcome back all our Northern members and the weather becomes nice for riding again, I look forward to 

seeing everyone at the meetings and on the rides.  Thanks for the continued support! 

 

Owen 

PS HOG 2018 Officers 

Director—Owen Krings                         Safety Officer - William Grace 

Asst. Director—Kenton Taber            Membership - Jim Carpenter 
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Treasurer - Les Cartwright                                              Photographer- Brian Sapphire 
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All officers can be reached via email at: pshog0277@gmail.com  



2 

 

Here is an overview of the summer rides taken by PS Hog 

members throughout the summer. Look for yourselves in the 

following pictures! 
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Upcoming  PS HOG Rides: 

 

Oct. 22 Lake Havasu Hangar 24 Air Festival  

November  3  S 2 Ride 

Nov. 13-16 Solvang Ca Ride. 

December 1st. Del Mar Race Track Ride. 

January 1 Polar Bear Run 

 

Check the  calendar at http://pshog.org/ 
for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 


